
Grasskhana – Vaughans Road , Okura 

On Sunday, 20th February 2022, the Sports Car Club of NZ will be running a Grasskhana at 145a 
Vaughans Road, Okura. 
 
As per current Covid19 requirements, Vaccine passes are required and will be checked. Any 
person who tries to enter the venue without a valid Vaccine pass will be turned away and not 
permitted entry. 
 
As this is our first event at this venue Driver entry to this event is restricted to current SCCNZ 
members and invited guests. If invited guests are Non-members of an MSNZ club they will be 
permitted to take part, as detailed in the MotorSport Manual, Appendix 5, Schedule C; however, 
if you have already participated in 2 previous events as a non-member you will need to 
become a member of SCCNZ or another MSNZ club to run in this event.  Passengers may be 
carried in this event only as provided for in this Schedule. 
 
While this event is the most basic Clubsport event we run, MotorSport NZ and SCCNZ insist that 
drivers ensure that their vehicles conform to the requirements set out in the MotorSport Manual 
for this class of event. That is, your car must comply with the requirements of Appendix 5, 
Schedule C, Part 2, Article 4 of the Manual. The requirements are also reproduced in Annex A to 
the Event Supplementary Regulations. We may have scrutineering officials at the venue to check 
compliance.   
 
Note:  Although this venue is in a rural area, it is none the less, noise-sensitive.  We will 
therefore, not tolerate any deliberate driver action which creates undue noise, or smoke/dust 
pollution (such as drifting). Maximum noise emissions from any vehicle must not exceed 
95db(A).  Vehicles deemed to be exceeding this will be automatically excluded from the event. 
 
Please pre-enter this event if at all possible to minimize contact. Documentation will commence 
at 9.45am, followed by the Drivers Briefing at 10.15am. We are only accepting a maximum of 30 
entries for this event.   
 

The entry fee for this event is $40. Please have the correct change if you can as this will help our 
officials, as we hold limited change at the event.  We do not have eftpos or credit card facilities 
available.  
 
As this is an outdoor venue run on grass/dirt we will be forced to cancel should we receive poor 
weather prior to or expected on the day of the event. We will advise all entrants as soon as 
possible if this is to occur and all pre-paid entries will be refunded. 
 

We look forward to seeing you on the day! 
 
  


